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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

Her Majesty The Queen
PSNC has been very saddened to hear of the death of Her Majesty the Queen.

At this time of national mourning, we join the rest of the country in sending our thoughts and condolences to the Royal Family.

As a mark of respect, we have today paused PSNC Communications, other than for one business-critical update outlined below.

Contractor Notice: Expiry of SSP032 Lipitor® 10mg chewable tablets
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has confirmed that sufficient stock of Lipitor® 10mg chewable tablets is now available to meet normal demand. As a result the Serious Shortage Protocol, SSP032 Lipitor® 10mg chewable tablets, expires at 23.59pm on Friday 9th September 2022. After this date, any prescriptions for Lipitor® 10mg chewable tablets must be dispensed in accordance with the prescription, and the SSP032 will no longer be valid for use.

Read more
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